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MP 608 – Marshall, Michigan Incident 
NTSB/PHMSA Information Request No. 82 

 

  82 Reference: Email request by Matt Nicholson on October 1, 2010 

Preamble:  

Request:  
Provide Hydrotest records from original installation. 

 
 

 
Required by:  October 14th, 2010 
 

Response: See attachments 
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